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March 7, 2024

 

Dear City Council Member,

 

Every year for the past 15 years I have donated $100 to the Sebastopol Senior Center although
I have never used it and am on a retirement budget.  The reason is that I understand its value
and want it to be there when I need it and I understand its value to those with fewer resources
than I have.

 

Please, as you face the difficult job of balancing your budget, try cutting everywhere by an
equivalent percent.  I beg you do not reduce the senior center to zero.

 

Sincerely,

 

Noel Bouck

Occidental, Ca 95465




